
 
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
       Planning Board 

             

              

 

TO:  Mayor Randy Casale and City Council Members  

 

FROM: Etha Grogan 

for Planning Board Chairman Sheers and Planning Board Members 

 

RE: Review Local Law Amending Chapter 223, Article IVE, Section 41.21 Regarding 

Linkage (L) District Regulations  

DATE: September 12, 2018 

 

At the September 11, 2018 Planning Board meeting, members reviewed proposed 

amendments to Chapter 223, Article IVE, Section 41.21 regarding the Linkage District 

Regulations for uses that require a Special Use Permit as requested.  A comprehensive review 

and lengthy discussion about the proposed amendments took place with City Attorney Jennifer 

Gray and Building Inspector Tim Dexter.   

 

After careful consideration of the purpose of proposed amendments, members voted 

unanimously to recommend the City Council adopt the changes as presented as they make good 

planning sense.  Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel 

free to contact me.   
 


